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Ewert,Charles

From: Kregg [kreggt@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 5:57 PM
To: Ewert,Charles
Subject: Re: Recreation facilities and home occupations

Charles, 

 

Yes we would like to proceed that way that would be great. I think the home occupation option with the gym and pool 

along with other recreation training and development could provide the best option. Keep in mind if a team training is 

needed then we may have multiple kids at once but again I think it would normally be small numbers.  We would like the 

option of possibly doing a skills type "camp" possibly.   If we could do something where we could word it to a 

"reasonable" number of participants for the event it might be good. We will be standing by and thanks in advance for 

your help on all of this.  

 

Kregg Thomassen  

 

On May 11, 2015, at 4:17 PM, "Ewert,Charles" <cewert@co.weber.ut.us> wrote: 

Kregg and Kami, 

  

I am working on your requested code amendment. As I discussed with you on the phone, there may not 

be enough support to allow the use of a recreation facility for commercial gain in the zone, but I may get 

you close to what you want with an amendment to the home occupation code.  

  

If that suits your need and you want me to proceed with this will you send me a quick response to this 

email and indicate that you are okay with amending the application to do so? 
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